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the 1880s to the present, and then follows with ideal strategies for academic
paper writing, social work journal writing, and social work research writing. A
section on applied professional writing addresses student composition in field
education, writing for and about clinical practice, the effective communication of
policy information to diverse audiences, program and proposal development,
advocacy, and administrative writing. The concluding section focuses on specific
fields of practice, including writing on child and family welfare, contemporary
social issues, aging, and intervention in global contexts. Grounding their essays
in systematic observations, induction and deduction, and a wealth of real-world
examples, the contributors describe the conceptualization, development, and
presentation of social work writing in ways that better secure its power and
relevance.
The Practice of Generalist Social Work Julie Birkenmaier 2017-01-12 The fourth
edition of The Practice of Generalist Social Work continues to teach students to
apply micro, macro, and mezzo social work skills. This new edition strengthens the
connection between the three levels of practice and is fully updated to the 2015
EPAS. This edition also contains more illustrations of theory and more context for
deciding which type of intervention is a good fit. Most chapters now open with a
case study and continually refer back to the case to provide additional
connections between theory and real-life practice. Each chapter also incorporates
a link to a Grand Challenge of Social Work from the American Academy of Social
Work and Social Welfare, which shows the connection between social work and the
most significant societal challenges of today. The Quick Guides within the text
offer students guidance for their field experience and practice after graduation.
The text also comes with a rich companion website that includes support materials
and six unique cases that encourage students to learn by doing. Go to
www.routledgesw.com to explore the cases and additional resources.
Channels 1940
Chapters 1-7: The Practice of Generalist Social Work, Third Edition Julie
Birkenmaier 2014-01-10 This text for generalist practice courses is also available
with a treasure trove of related materials for use in a two or three-course
practice sequence.? The text helps translate the guiding theoretical perspectives
of social justice, human rights, and critical social construction into purposeful
social work practice. Six unique cases, specially written for this Series, provide
a "learning by doing" framework unavailable from any other social work publisher.
Companion readings and many other resources enable this text to be the centerpiece
for three semesters of practice teaching. Go to www.routledgesw.com to learn more.
This custom edition includes the first seven chapters for instructors teaching the
first semester of a two-semester generalist practice sequence, and is also
available in e-book editions in a full range of digital formats.
Women's History Sources: Collections Andrea Hinding 1979
Clinical Assessment for Social Workers Catheleen Jordan 2020-08-31 Clinical
Assessment for Social Workers provides a wide range of standardized assessment
tools, derived from different perspectives, to give readers greater flexibility in
information gathering and intervention planning. Incorporating both quantitative
and qualitative methods, the authors encourage readers to approach assessment as
both an art and a science. They advocate for discovering the balance between
scientific, evidence-based approaches and the development of personal practice
wisdom.
The Practice of Generalist Social Work Julie Birkenmaier 2014-01-03 The new
edition of The Practice of Generalist Social Work teaches and helps students apply
the skills for micro, macro, and mezzo practice. The third edition contains over
80 pages of new content, including many skill-based guides to subjects such as
cognitive behavioral therapy and motivational interviewing. Quick Guides, a new
feature in the third edition, are tools that will be useful to students in
everyday practice. Routledgesw.com now contains 6 cases; the authors have created
a new case, Brickville, for this book. Within Brickville, students work with a
mezzo case embedded within a macro case to help a family in a community facing
gentrification. Instructor materials include extra readings; PowerPoints; test
questions; annotated links; syllabi for one-, two- or three-semester courses; and
EPAS guidelines. With 13 chapters and 6 cases, this book works with a one-, two-,
or three-semester practice course. This book is also available in customized
versions for your two- and three-semester courses (click the links below):
Chapters 1-7: http://www.routledge.com/books/details/9780415731744/ Chapters 8-13:
http://www.routledge.com/books/details/9780415731751/ Chapters 1-5:
http://www.routledge.com/books/details/9780415731768/ Chapters 6-9:
http://www.routledge.com/books/details/9780415731775/ Chapters 10-13:
http://www.routledge.com/books/details/9780415731782/
Families in Society 2005
Writing Picture Books Revised and Expanded Edition Ann Whitford Paul 2018-11-13
Master the Art of Writing Enthralling Tales for the Youngest pre-and emerging
readers! Fully updated and thoroughly revised, Writing Picture Books Revised and
Expanded Edition is the go-to resource for writers crafting stories for children
ages two to eight. You'll learn the unique set of skills it takes to bring your
story to life by using tightly focused text and leaving room for the illustrator
to be creative. Award-winning author Ann Whitford Paul helps you develop the
skills you need by walking you through techniques and exercises specifically for
picture book writers. You'll find: • Instruction on generating ideas, creating
characters, point-of-view, beginnings and endings, plotting, word count, rhyme,
and more • Unique methods for using poetic techniques to enrich your writing •
Hands-on revision exercises (get out your scissors, tape, and highlighters) to
help identify problems and improve your picture book manuscripts • Updated tips
for researching the changing picture book market, approaching publishers, working
with an agent, and developing a platform • All new quizzes and examples from
picture books throughout • New chapters cover issues such as page turns, agents,
and self-publishing Whether you're just starting out as a picture book writer or
have tried unsuccessfully to get your work published, Writing Picture Books
Revised and Expanded Edition is just what you need to craft picture books that
will appeal to young children and parents, and agents and editors.
Research Methods for Social Work Allen Rubin 2005
The Columbia Guide to Social Work Writing Warren J. Green 2012 Social work
practitioners write for a variety of publications, and they are expected to show
fluency in a number of related fields. Whether the target is a course instructor,
scholarly journal, fellowship organization, or general news outlet, social workers
must be clear, persuasive, and comprehensive in their writing, especially on
provocative subjects. This first-of-its-kind guide features top scholars and
educators providing a much-needed introduction to social work writing and

Brooks/Cole Empowerment Series: Understanding Generalist Practice Karen K. KirstAshman 2014-03-14 Organized around the authors' coherent and cohesive Generalist
Intervention Model, this introductory guide to generalist social work practice
gives students the knowledge and skills they need to work with individuals and
families, as well as the foundation to work with groups, communities, and
organizations. Updated to reflect current topics and practice, the book focuses on
micro levels of social work practice while also discussing the interrelationship
between the micro, mezzo, and macro levels. Part of the BROOKS/COLE EMPOWERMENT
SERIES, UNDERSTANDING GENERALIST PRACTICE, 7th Edition, clearly identifies content
related to the latest Council on Social Work Education (CSWE) Educational Policy
and Accreditation Standards (EPAS) with icons throughout the text. New learning
objectives, which are correlated to chapter headings and summaries, guide
students' reading and reinforce their understanding. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
The Columbia Guide to East African Literature in English Since 1945 Simon Gikandi
2007 "Some of the writers discussed include the Kenyan novelists Grace Ogot and
Ngugi wa Thiong'o, Ugandan poet and essayist Taban Lo Liyong, Ethiopian playwright
and poet Tsegaye Gabre-Medhin, Tanzanian novelist and diplomat Peter Palangyo,
Ethiopian novelist Berhane Mariam Sahle-Sellassie, and the novelist M. G.
Vassanji, who portrays the Indian diaspora in Africa, Europe, and North America."
"Separate entries within this list describe thematic concerns, such as
colonialism, decolonization, the black aesthetic, and the language question; the
growth of genres like autobiography and popular literature; important movements
like cultural nationalism and feminism; and the impact of major forces such as
AIDS/HIV, Christian missions, and urbanization.".
Instructor's Resource Manual to Accompany Anson/Schwegler The Longman Handbook for
Writers and Readers, Second Edition, and Anson/Schwegler/Muth The Longman Writer's
Companion Chris M. Anson 2000
Journal of Psychiatric Social Work 1944
Group Work Research Charles D. Garvin 2015-12-18 Group Work Research is an
essential resource for anyone seeking to conduct research on groups or develop
empirically based group work practices. It illustrates how to plan and conduct
group work research, including studies of the impact of groups on individual
members, group conditions (e.g. cohesiveness, roles, processes, structures), and
other systems external to the group. Furthermore, it will walk the reader through
the process of conducting group work research, from formulating the research
problem to selecting a design, measuring variables, and disseminating the
findings. The authors also discuss considerations when the purpose of the research
is an evaluation of a group work program. The amount of research that has been
published about group work is not reflective of the technique's extensive use.
Laying out all the fundamental details of group work research in a
straightforward, reader-friendly manner, Group Work Research will be invaluable to
doctoral students and faculty in group work, as well as professionals without
formal training in using research to inform their practice.Comprehensive guide
that takes the reader through the phases of conceptualizing, designing,
implementing, and disseminating group work researchLinks group work processes to
issues of social justiceIncludes a chapter that describes how social justice
issues should be considered at each phase
Multisystem Skills and Interventions in School Social Work Practice National
Association of Social Workers 1998 This book covers new multisystem interventions
that work on all levels, from school to family to community agencies to the policy
level. Five sections and 45 chapters explore strategies for areas of current
challenge, including: Curbing aggressive behaviour in childhood; Improving
attendance in at-risk children in elementary school; Empowering families through
co-operative pre-school education; Working with teenagers with ADHD; Preventing
youth suicide; Participating in a traumatic event debriefing; Preventing substance
abuse in middle school; and many more. In addition, Multisystem Skills and
Interventions, gives examples of larger system and policy interventions, in
chapters that include HIV/AIDS policy development and reform, Medicaid managed
care and urban poor people, and more. Written by and for frontline practitioners,
Multisystem Skills and Interventions is ideal for courses in school social work;
juvenile justice; family, children, and youths; child welfare; and children's
mental health specialisation's.
Empowerment Series: Understanding Generalist Practice Karen K. Kirst-Ashman
2016-12-05 Organized around the coherent and cohesive Generalist Intervention
Model, this guide to generalist social work practice incorporates the knowledge,
skills, and professional values needed to work with individuals and families, as
well as the foundation to work with groups, communities, and organizations.
Updated with new material on empathy, interdisciplinary collaboration, working
with LGBTQ clients and clients with disabilities, and other topics, the book
focuses on micro levels of social work practice while also discussing the
interrelationship among the micro, mezzo, and macro levels. Part of the
Brooks/Cole Empowerment Series, UNDERSTANDING GENERALIST PRACTICE, 8th Edition,
clearly identifies content related to the latest Council on Social Work Education
(CSWE) Educational Policy and Accreditation Standards (EPAS) with icons throughout
the text. Learning objectives, correlated to chapter headings and summaries, guide
students' reading and reinforce their understanding. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Peterson's Guide to Graduate and Professional Programs, an Overview 1990
School Social Work, Eighth Edition Carol Rippey Massat 2015-06 History and general
perspectives in school social work -- The policy context for school social work
practice -- Assessment and practice-based research in school social work -- Policy
practice -- Tier 1 Interventions -- Tier 2 Interventions in schools: working with
at-risk students -- Tier 3 Interventions in schools.
The Columbia Guide to Social Work Writing Warren Green 2012-07-17 Social work
practitioners write for a variety of publications, and they are expected to show
fluency in a number of related fields. Whether the target is a course instructor,
scholarly journal, fellowship organization, or general news outlet, social workers
must be clear, persuasive, and comprehensive in their writing, especially on
provocative subjects. This first-of-its-kind guide features top scholars and
educators providing a much-needed introduction to social work writing and
scholarship. Foregrounding the process of social work writing, the coeditors
particularly emphasize how to think about and approach one's subject in a
productive manner. The guide begins with an overview of social work writing from
the-columbia-guide-to-social-work-writing
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scholarship. Foregrounding the process of social work writing, the coeditors
particularly emphasize how to think about and approach one's subject in a
productive manner. The guide begins with an overview of social work writing from
the 1880s to the present, and then follows with ideal strategies for academic
paper writing, social work journal writing, and social work research writing. A
section on applied professional writing addresses student composition in field
education, writing for and about clinical practice, the effective communication of
policy information to diverse audiences, program and proposal development,
advocacy, and administrative writing. The concluding section focuses on specific
fields of practice, including writing on child and family welfare, contemporary
social issues, aging, and intervention in global contexts. Grounding their essays
in systematic observations, induction and deduction, and a wealth of real-world
examples, the contributors describe the conceptualization, development, and
presentation of social work writing in ways that better secure its power and
relevance.
Social Service 1950
The Columbia Guide to Asian American Literature Since 1945 Guiyou Huang 2006
Traces the history of Asian American literature from the end of World War II to
the beginning of the twenty-first century, covering six genres and reviewing major
historical developments and social movements.
Writing Skills for Social Workers Karen Healy 2019-03-11 Social work students are
required to communicate in writing across a variety of practice methods and
contexts and this book has been designed to help them develop the skills to do
this with confidence during their qualifying degree and throughout their
professional career. The book covers a wide range of writing skills, including
writing up case-notes, report writing, writing proposals, completing a literature
review, writing journal articles and successful funding applications. New content
includes: new material on confidentiality and the use of encryption reference to
recent changes to regulation and new material on the pressures of staying up-todate with new technology extended coverage of collaborative writing and group
working skills up-to-date references, further reading and links to professional
standards and CPD.
Recording for the Blind & Dyslexic, ... Catalog of Books Recording for the Blind &
Dyslexic 1996
Peterson's Guide to Graduate Programs in Business, Education, Health, Information
Studies, Law and Social Work 1997 Peterson's Guides Staff 1996-12-15 This guide
contains listings for the most popular professions, covering over 13,000 programs
in advertising, allied health, business, dentistry, education, health
administration, human resources development, law, medicine, nursing, optometry,
pharmacy, podiatry, public health, social work, veterinary medicine, and more.
The Writers Directory 2013
Chapters 1-5: The Practice of Generalist Social Work, Third Edition Associate
Professor and Director of Field Education Julie Birkenmaier 2014-01-21 This text
for generalist practice courses is also available with a treasure trove of related
materials for use in a two or three-course practice sequence. The text helps
translate the guiding theoretical perspectives of social justice, human rights,
and critical social construction into purposeful social work practice. Six unique
cases, specially written for this Series, provide a "learning by doing" framework
unavailable from any other social work publisher. Companion readings and many
other resources enable this text to be the centerpiece for three semesters of
practice teaching. Go to www.routledgesw.com to learn more. This custom edition
includes the first five chapters for instructors teaching the first semester of a
three-semester generalist practice sequence, and is also available in e-book
editions in a full range of digital formats.
Chapters 6-9: The Practice of Generalist Social Work, Third Edition Associate
Professor of Social Work Julie Birkenmaier 2014-01-21 This text for generalist
practice courses is also available with a treasure trove of related materials for
use in a two or three-course practice sequence. The text helps translate the
guiding theoretical perspectives of social justice, human rights, and critical
social construction into purposeful social work practice. Six unique cases,
specially written for this Series, provide a "learning by doing" framework
unavailable from any other social work publisher. Companion readings and many
other resources enable this text to be the centerpiece for three semesters of
practice teaching. Go to www.routledgesw.com to learn more. This custom edition
includes chapters 6-9 for instructors teaching the second semester of a threesemester generalist practice sequence, and is also available in e-book editions in
a full range of digital formats.
Generalist Social Work Practice Janice Gasker 2018-10-17 Generalist Social Work
Practice provides students with the foundational skills and knowledge needed to
serve clients across micro, mezzo and macro areas of practice. Author Janice
Gasker brings a focus on self-reflection as the first stage in the planned change
process and writes with the perspective that we consider work at all levels of
practice simultaneously rather than in isolation. In accordance with the 2015
Educational Policy and Accreditation Standards (EPAS) set forth by the Council of
Social Work Education (CSWE), the planned change process is presented as dynamic
and interactive, providing students with a clear understanding of how each stage
of the planned change process can be utilized at any point when serving a client
system. The text spotlights the distinctive characteristics of the worker—their
values, attitudes, and experiences—that may influence client interaction. The text
also includes case studies, collaborative learning exercises, and critical
thinking questions to help students apply concepts to practice.
Forthcoming Books Rose Arny 2001
Social Work Doctoral Education Paul A. Kurzman 2017-10-02 The rapid expansion of
doctoral education in social work is changing academia, and expanding the
expectations of education for professional practice. This volume focuses on the
early development, gradual evolution and present status of social work doctoral
education. Relevant for social work students and educators globally, it represents
an authoritative statement authored by widely recognized educators who are on the
cutting edge of doctoral education. Documenting the current state-of-the-art, this
comprehensive book demonstrates the rapidly growing importance of doctoral-level
education in the social work profession. The authors look closely at current
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trends, and address the emerging pedagogical issues that will likely frame the
future. This book was originally published as a special issue of the Journal of
Teaching in Social Work.
School Social Work Michael S. Kelly 2021-08-18 "The 9th edition of School Social
Work: Practice, Policy and Research marks the further development of school social
work as a social work specialization, as well as this venerable textbook itself.
American school social work is well into its second century now, and despite everpresent concerns about limited resources, budgets, and school social worker:
student ratios, school social work continues to grow, both in the U.S. and
internationally. Throughout the U.S. and globally, school social work is becoming
increasingly essential to the educational process as families and communities
strive to make schools safe and inclusive places for children to learn, to grow,
and to flourish. This 9th edition strives to reflect how school social work
practice in the third decade of the 21st century effectively impacts academic,
behavioral, and social outcomes for youth and the school communities they serve"-The AWP Official Guide to Writing Programs David W. Fenza 1999
Chapters 1-7 Associate Professor and Director of Field Education Julie Birkenmaier
2017-05-25 The fourth edition of?The Practice of Generalist Social Work?continues
to teach students to apply micro, macro, and mezzo social work skills. This new
edition strengthens the connection between the three levels of practice and is
fully updated to the 2015 EPAS. This edition also contains more illustrations of
theory and more context for deciding which type of intervention is a good fit.
Most chapters now open with a case study and continually refer back to the case to
provide additional connections between theory and real-life practice. Each chapter
also incorporates a link to a Grand Challenge of Social Work from the American
Academy of Social Work and Social Welfare, which shows the connection between
social work and the most significant societal challenges of today. The Quick
Guides within the text offer students guidance for their field experience and
practice after graduation. The text also comes with a rich companion website that
includes support materials and six unique cases that encourage students to learn
by doing. Go to?www.routledgesw.com to explore the cases and additional resources.
The Columbia Guide to Asian American History Gary Y. Okihiro 2001 A comprehensive
reference to Asian American history reveals the key events and personalities while
also exploring the historical debates that rage around their interpretation.
Doing Research in Social Work and Social Care Catherine Flynn 2016-10-19 From
understanding the concepts of research and gathering data, to writing it all up
and sharing knowledge, this book will guide your students to become researchers by
giving them: a confident start with clarity on core concepts and getting it right
ethically step-by-step guidance at each point in the research process, showing
them diversity in approaches, the impact of context and how to overcome problems
case studies of how real researchers embrace the challenges, surprises and
successes of research an emphasis on the person in context, so their research is
reflective of the realities of social work and social care practice a guide to
writing it up and achieving impact and positive change with research.
Chapters 10-13: The Practice of Generalist Social Work, Third Edition Associate
Professor of Social Work Julie Birkenmaier 2014-01-21 This text for generalist
practice courses is also available with a treasure trove of related materials for
use in a two or three-course practice sequence. The text helps translate the
guiding theoretical perspectives of social justice, human rights, and critical
social construction into purposeful social work practice. Six unique cases,
specially written for this Series, provide a "learning by doing" framework
unavailable from any other social work publisher. Companion readings and many
other resources enable this text to be the centerpiece for three semesters of
practice teaching. Go to www.routledgesw.com to learn more. This custom edition
includes chapters 10-13 for instructors teaching the third semester of a threesemester generalist practice sequence, and is also available in e-book editions in
a full range of digital formats.
The Columbia Guide to the Holocaust Donald L. Niewyk 2000 Features a historical
overview of the Holocaust; a guide to Holocaust controversies; an encyclopedia of
people, places, and terms; a chronology; and a comprehensive research guide.
Writer's Guide to Book Editors, Publishers and Literary Agents, 2001-2002 Jeff
Herman 2000 The classic reference guide for book authors has been completely
revised and updated with the names and specific areas of interest of thousands of
editors at over 500 book publishing houses.
Writer's Guide to Book Editors, Publishers and Literary Agents, 1999-2000 Jeff
Herman 1998-07-08 Over the years, "Writer's Guide to Book Editors, Publishers, and
Literary Agents has helped thousands of writers just like you get their books
published. With the best and most up-to-date listings of key book publishing
insiders, "Writer's Guide gets you past the reject piles and into the hands of the
right people. Nowhere else will you find the detail, the insight, the depth.
Nowhere else will you find the solid inside information. "Writer's Guide is your
key to book publishing success. It gets you inside. It gets you noticed. Your
talent will do the rest. "Beats the pants off "Writer's Market." --Michael Werner,
coauthor of "Databases for Businesses and "Using Lotus 1-2-3 "This guide started
my book publishing career." --Marcos McPeek Villatoro, author of "A Fire in the
Earth, They Say That I Am Two, and "Walking to La Milpa "The finest lead source
that I've ever seen. A must buy for every writer, published or not!" --Derek
Savage, author of "The Second Coming and "The Dancer "Invaluable information, from
query letter to book proposal. This book has made my dreams come true." --Eileen
Oster, author of "The Healing Mind "This book got my foot in the door." --Wynn
Goldsmith, writer "A masterpiece. I have never found so much practical information
in this type of book before." --Walter Lambert, author of "Healing the Trauma of
Divorce "As a writer and literary agent, this book has been invaluable." --Mary N.
Oluonye, O-Squared Literary Agency "Jeff Herman has crammed a generous helping of
information and advice into this invaluable book." --Paul Nathan, "Publishers
Weekly ""Writer's Guide haseclipsed both "Literary Market Place and "Writer's
Market as a source of projects for our agency. At least a third of our sales last
year came as a result of this book." --Michael Snell, Michael Snell Literary
Agency About the Author /Jeff Herman is founder of The Jeff Herman Literary
Agency, one of New York's leading agencies for writers. He has sold hundreds of
titles and represents dozens of top authors.
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